
In year 1 so far…

Dear everyone who cares for us,
We would love you to see us in school, so while we are doing things a little differently to 
keep us all as safe as can be, Miss Lewis will send a few pictures home once a term. We hope 
you enjoy seeing us happy in our learning and following us on our Year 1 adventures!  

Love from Year 1 



We have been playing with our friends lots. We like 
the sandpit, dinosaurs and playing in the woodland 
area. We have been making puppet shows, models 

and patterns.



In the morning we have a ‘Dough Disco’ to help warm up 
and strengthen our hands and fingers!

In Maths we are counting forwards and backwards up to 
100. We are showing numbers to 10 with counters, 

numicon and pictures. We are also practicing counting 
objects accurately.



We have been using pipettes and
threading to build more control over our fingers. 

Threading is also good practice for sewing-we are 
sewing puppets in D+T!



We have been doing lots of science experiments, naming and describing materials and their properties. 



We have been busy decorating our classroom too…









We hope you have enjoyed seeing what we have been up to!


